Response to DEIR
From: Katherin Padilla — Katherine Padilla & Associates
Sent: Wed, Oct 25,2017 at 4:31 pm
To:  rziff@shermanoaksnc.org

Dear Ronald Ziff:

Thank you for submitting your official comments for the Draft Environmental Impact Study/Report of the East
San Fernando Valley Transit Corridor Project. Your comments will become part of the official record and will be
analyzed and addressed as part of the environmental review process. For more information, please visit our
website metro.net/eastsfvtransit

Please note that the Public Comment Period has been extended to October 30, 2017. We look forward to your
continued participation throughout this process. Thank you.

Katherine Padilla Otanez, ESFV Transit Corridor Project Team Member

From: rziff@shermanoaksnc.org [mailto:rziff@shermanoaksnc.org]
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 8:28 AM

To: EastSFVTransit

Subject: Response to DEIR

Walt Davis-

The SONC response to the Metro East Valley Transit Corridor DEIR is attached.
Thank you,

Ronald Ziff

President, Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council
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